
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

To:   The City of the Village of Douglas City Council  
 
From:  Lisa Nocerini, City Manager  
 
RE:  Fireworks Indemnification Agreement/Fireworks Display Donation  
 
Date:   May 20th, 2024  
 

 
 

The Saugatuck Douglas Area Convention and Visitors Bureau (SDACVB) is taking the 
lead on having fireworks on July 5th, and is seeking the council’s approval for two items:  
 

1. A special event application and an agreement to indemnify the City of Douglas 
from liability, listing the city only as additional insured with Small Town Saturday 
Night and the SDACVB named as the primary insured.  

 
 

2. Approval of a $2000.00 donation from the City of the Village of Douglas, for the 
fireworks display. The event will take place on July 5, 2024.  

 
 
Motion 1: Motion to approve the Saugatuck Douglas Area Convention and Visitor’s 
Bureau special event application and insurance indemnification agreement.  
 
 
Motion 2: Motion to approve the Saugatuck Douglas Area Convention and Visitors 
Bureau’s request for a $2000.00 donation from the City of Douglas for 5th of July 
Fireworks.  
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